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Circular 0178 

 

                                                      22 November 2021 

 

 

     Dear Residents, 

     

     Frederick Road Association – Community Clean-up Day 27 November 2021. 

 

As you might be aware, Evergreen Lifestyle Village Broadacres has formed an association 

with other complex on Frederick Road in an attempt to keep our Road safe, prevent crime 

and participate in keeping our neighbourhood well maintained.  

 

One of the concerns that the Frederick Road Association had identified as requiring cleaning 

up is the area on the corner of Pine and Lombardy Avenue.  This area is owned by council  

And no cleaning efforts happens here.  We want to get the Frederick Road Residents to join us 

For a community clean up of this area on Saturday 27 November 2021 from 07:00 – 09:00. 

 

The aim will be to clear refuse that keeps getting stuck in the stormwater channel which  

causes blockages.   Once all refuse has been removed our next step will be to look at how we 

can clear some of the vegetation on this site that poses a risk of vagrants and potential 

criminals seeking to hide in the vegetation.  This will all assist us in keeping our perimeter safe. 

 

Residents are invited to join volunteers from the other complexes in Frederick Road from 

07:00 – 09:00.  Water and Ice cream will be supplied. 

 

 
Warm Regard 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 



 

  

 


